Office of Superintendent of Schools June 9, 1999
Board Meeting of June 23, 1999

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: AWARD OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #248-XX10 - TEENAGE PARENT
PROGRAM CHILD CARE SERVICES FOR CHILDREN WHO MEET
ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS FOR THE 1999 - 2000 SCHOOL YEAR

This Request For Proposal opened on June 3, 1999. A recommendation will be
presented to the Board prior to its meeting of June 23, 1999.
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